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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 12th May 2017

Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD



Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell. 
Our Learning This Week


In English, we have continued to read our book ‘The Iron Man’ by Ted Hughes. The children have thoroughly enjoyed using a variety of writing techniques (metaphors, similes, conjunctions, punctuation and adjectives) to create some fantastic menus for the Iron Man (who really likes eating metal!). Here is one of dishes on the menu.


Spaghetti al a Minium


A beautiful mixture of tin cans, rusty cogs and blunt keys, on a bed of barbed wire spaghetti and topped with grated screws. Served with a large glass of rusted copper juice.


In Maths this week, we have focused on 3D shapes, in particular the properties (edges, vertices and faces) and nets of the most common shapes: cubes, cuboids, cylinders, pyramids and a variety of prisms. 


Our trip to Southwark Cathedral was fantastic! During the service, we gave thanks for the gifts raised by the Bishop’s Lenten Appeal. We enjoyed all the London landmarks that we encountered on our journey, including the Shard, the Thames, the Golden Hind, and some of the iconic skyscrapers of the City – the Gherkin, the Cheese Grater and the Walkie Talkie. For the entire trip, the children were impreccably behanved.  A guard at London Bridge station commented that our school had been the best behaved school all day!








Homework


The children are doing very well in their spelling tests this term, and we will have another one next week.  Please continue to revise all previous spelling lists given in Year 4.  English homework consists of a set of grammar questions – marking them in class is proving useful for the children’s understanding of the different elements of grammar and punctuation.


For Maths, there is an exercise in translation of shapes where the children can apply their knowledge of co-ordinates to answer the problems.


Finally, please keep reading, every day if possible, and all types of reading material – stories, non-fiction, comics & magazines, newspapers.  The more genres that children encounter, the more vocabulary and flair they can use in their own writing.

















In Science, Year 4 have been building electrical circuits.





Dates for your Diary





Thursday 18th May – Trip to the Natural History Museum.  15th-18th May – Sparkfish (RE) week


Monday 5th June – INSET day


Saturday 17th June – Summer Fair























